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Ms. Pamela Draken
501, Opal Street
Columbus, Ohio 90562
September 20, 2011
Ms. Vanessa Morgan
43/D, Rosemary Drive,
Columbus, Ohio 90865
Dearest Vanessa,

I am hoping that this letter finds you in the pink of your health. I am writing this letter to announce to you and your family that the Christening ceremony of our son, Jamie shall be taking place on the 3rd of October at the St. Peter’s church.

He is already a few months old and growing fast each day.  We want him to be welcomed into the Christian world soon so that his growth and health will be more blessed.  I want you to be one of his godmothers, too.  You have done such a great job raising your children into well-mannered and smart children and I know you will be able to teach Jamie so much about life.

See you then!

Regards,

Pamela
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